
 

 

Superintendent Announcements- 11/18/2020 

 

Welcome Back! 

 Students and staff directly impacted by the positive case of COVID-19 at Mooers 

Elementary have completed quarantine. 

 

 Thank you to all of our affected families and staff for your flexibility, patience, 

understanding, and support during this difficult time. 

 

We remain Cougar Strong!!! 


